
1 
 

openMDM Architecture Committee 
Meeting Notes: 2018-11-30 

Author: Stefan Ebeling 

Attendees 
The following members were present 

 Matthias Ebeling (Daimler AG) 

 Stefan Ebeling (BMW AG) 

 Stefan Wartini (Müller-BBM VibroAkustik Systeme GmbH) 

 Angelika Wittek (openMDM Toolkit Manager) 

The following members were absent 

 Jan Blockx (Siemens AG) 

 Christian Krenner (AUDI AG) 

Topics 

Status Dev Team 

With the release 5.0 openMDM left the incubation status and graduated to a “regular” Eclipse project. 

The first milestone for 5.1 (schedule: CW 49) will contain the contribution from Karakun (Sponsor Daimler AG). 

Next steps: I18N in the frontend. Because of helpful extensions in the latest version of Angular an update of 

this core component will be done before. The necessary IP checks are already completed. The release of this 

feature (M2) is planned in January. 

After that the contribution from BMW “ATFX Import and Export in openMDM 5” will be integrated. 

Topics from the attendees 

Stefan Ebeling explained the necessary tasks for integrating openMDM in the central role management at 

BMW. BMW will enhance the API and the ODS adapter with CRUD operations for the classes “role”, “user” and 

“user in role”. An implementation of this API by the PAK adapter will be coordinated with MBBM. In the next 

call more details will be presented. 

Stefan Wartini reported a potential problem: The feature “search as you type” starts with the first character 

entered and thus might return too many results. Beside this some more issues were hand over from MBBM to 

the dev team. 

The attendees talked about the account balance of the openMDM working group to ensure that the 

development work won’t stop by accident. This topic should be discussed in the next SC call. 

Matthias Ebeling reported that Daimler currently does not have any contributions at work. In 2019 further 

enhancements might be planned. To avoid redundant work the SC should coordinate feature requests on a 

management level. Based on that rough plan the AC will ensure reasonable development tasks. 

Ralf Müller will be absent for a longer time due to illness, Angelika will continue his tasks. Best wishes from this 

circle! 

Next call 

The next AC call is scheduled for January 11th 2019. 


